
Carboline is celebrating 70 years with...

Tell us your Carboline story! 
We want to hear your testimonial, is it a 
product you love, a tech service rep or 

customer service rep that went above and 
beyond? Have a picture of our red buckets on 

your project site? We’d love to see the picture, 
and hear the story! In honor of our 70th 

Anniversary this year we are celebrating with 
70 Red Buckets filled with surprises. These 

buckets are going out to you, our customers! 
Every entry is a chance to win a bucket. 

Buckets are filled full of great Carboline swag 
– one even has an iPad!

Send your story in to:
Carboline70th@carboline.com

Information to include: 
	 	  Your Name
	 	  Company Name
	 	  Carboline Sales Rep
	 	  Location
	 	  Your Story
	 	  Photos too, if you have them!

Entries will be collected from the launch date of the program, April 1, 2017, through 
October 31th, 2017. Drawings for 10 buckets will be held each month May-November, 
totally 70 winners. Prizes may be the same, buckets are chosen at random. Entries 
submitted early on are still in the running at the end of the program. Odds of 
winning depend on number of entries received. By entering, entrants are agreeing 
that name and photo may be shared as winners are announced, including but not 
limited to social media, Carboline website, and press releases. Carboline reserves 
the right to refuse entries if incomplete information is submitted. 

70 Red Buckets 
of Surprises!

#Carboline70th

www.carboline.com


